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Comments: My wife's family bought their cabin in the Cowcreek area in 1973. Her father was a paraplegic and

the one main outdoor activity that he could do with his family was snowmobiling. He could accomplish this task

because snowmobiles are "hand-controlled". He loved the beauty of OUR Forest and taught his children to

respect and care for it. For over 30 yrs his children (and now son and daughter-in law as well as 6 grandchildren)

are carrying on this tradition of respect and care. In all the miles that I've personally traveled, I have never

witnessed any snowmobiler damaging the forest or causing trouble to other non-snowmobiler's. It is my deepest

belief that the current boundaries should remain "as is". As it is, OUR Forest is only about 15% accessible

(allowed) for snowmobiles. Thank you for this opportunity to voice my concern regarding this matter. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

Jason Hixon 


